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Hello Department of Forestry team members~ 

 As spring is upon us, now is the time to prepare for the end of year 
activities and reporting. Please check the website often to ensure you are using 
the correct years’ forms and mailing them to the correct person. 

 Please be aware of your program deadlines and if you wish, you may 
email your reports to me as an attachment. Please do not take a picture and 
send it inside the email. They are almost impossible to print out clearly. If you wish 
to have your report considered at the National level, if chosen, please include a 
cover page. I am not responsible for including one for you. 

 Of note, the guidelines for the competitions are on the website. Please 
ensure you follow all the directions and avoid disqualification. This year, we will 
have competitions for poppy display, poppy posters, and poppy hats. The 
rules/guidelines will be updated by March 1, 2024.  

 The question of the hour… when will we get our poppies? 

Answer-they are being packaged for shipment currently. They will be sent to 
Districts for delivery to the Units. Please be patient-they are coming. Poppy 
production will continue until it is no longer necessary.  

 I will be getting back to you shortly with information on poppy financial 
reporting and being seated at convention. More to come… 

 

Cultivating poppies for our Veterans~ 

Robin 
American Legion Auxiliary        
Department of California                  
Poppy Chairman 2023-2024               
poppy@calegionaux.org  

 


